
                       Bakersfield Town Regular Select Board Meeting 
                                  Monday, December 23, 2019 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:01pm by Josh Goss. 

Members in attendance: Lance Lawyer (chair), Sam Cribb, Josh Goss, Gary 
Denton 
Members absent: David Houston 

Public residents/guests present: Julian Desnoyers, Mac Newitt, Tami Brennan, 
Kathy Westcom 
Motion made by Sam to accept Dec. 9th minutes, seconded by Gary and 

approved by vote 4-0. 
Warrants signed: Selectmen’s order #32-2019                            104,782.33 

                           Road Commissioner’s Order #31&32-2019        13,089.18 
 
Julian Desnoyers voiced concern for the maintenance and safety of upper 

Waterville Mountain Rd. near his residence. He said that he had lived there for 
32 years and his neighbor, Gary Booska, has plowed and Julian, has placed 

sand on the road, but that this year the road has been worse.  The Select board 
acknowledged that this year there have been extenuating circumstances and 
remembered informing Julian, when he decided to build his residence there, 

that the town closed upper Waterville Mountain Rd. for the winter months and 
wouldn’t be plowing during that time.  There is a sign to that effect at the 
bottom of the hill, informing travelers, “Road Closed for Winter Months.” 

However, Mac said that Marc tried to get up there today and lay some sand, 
and once the road gets fixed up, they would be up there again. 

 
John Young called the Select board to inform them that he is opposed to the 
town investing or spending money on the Lost Nation/Goat Path bridge. 

 
Sam motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:21pm, seconded by Gary and was 
approved by vote, 4-0. 

 
The Select board will meet on Dec. 30, 7:00pm, to sign warrants and close out 

the finances for 2019. 
 
The next Regular Select board meeting will be Jan. 13th, at 7:00pm. 

 
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to all the good people of Bakersfield!!! 

 
 
 


